
From: John Pickernell
To: REGULATORY AFFAIRS
Subject: RE: attn: Andrew Flannery re: RESS filing (ref. 45300) for EB-2021-0136
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*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click
links from unknown senders or unexpected email. *** 

Yes, we did. It was 45315. And we also received a document under ref. # 45300 (I-02-01-
01_Redacted.pdf – a redacted scan of an old easement agreement, I believe).
 
John
 
John Pickernell, Manager, Applications Administration, Office of the Registrar (he/him)

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, Toronto ON M4P 1E4 | O 416.440.7605| C 647.302.6340 | OEB.ca

  

 
 

From: REGULATORY AFFAIRS <RegulatoryAffairs@hydroone.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 4:40 PM
To: John Pickernell <John.Pickernell@oeb.ca>
Cc: REGULATORY AFFAIRS <RegulatoryAffairs@hydroone.com>
Subject: RE: attn: Andrew Flannery re: RESS filing (ref. 45300) for EB-2021-0136
 
Hi John,
 
I submitted 2 separate submissions for EB-2021-0136, I received confirmation on part 2, but not on
part 1.
 
Can you confirm that you received part 1?
 
Thank you
 
Danielle Aubin
Regulatory Coordinator | Regulatory Affairs
 
Hydro One Networks Inc.

483 Bay Street | South Tower | 7th Floor
Toronto, ON | M5G 2P5
Tel:          416-345-5317

mailto:RegulatoryAffairs@hydroone.com
https://www.oeb.ca/
https://www.oeb.ca/
https://twitter.com/ontenergyboard
https://ca.linkedin.com/company/ontario-energy-board
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Cell:        (289)241-2251
Email:     Danielle.Aubin@hydroone.com
 

From: John Pickernell <John.Pickernell@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 3:59 PM
To: REGULATORY AFFAIRS <RegulatoryAffairs@hydroone.com>
Subject: attn: Andrew Flannery re: RESS filing (ref. 45300) for EB-2021-0136
 
*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click
links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ***

Hello Andrew,
 
When you have the chance, could you please re-submit your RESS filing for EB-2021-0136? It arrived
without an attachment.
 
Thank you,
John
 
John Pickernell, Manager, Applications Administration, Office of the Registrar (he/him)

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, Toronto ON M4P 1E4 | O 416.440.7605| C 647.302.6340 | OEB.ca

  

 
 

 

This email and any attached files are privileged and may contain confidential information intended
only for the person or persons named above. Any other distribution, reproduction, copying,
disclosure, or other dissemination is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error,
please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete the transmission received by you.
This statement applies to the initial email as well as any and all copies (replies and/or forwards) of
the initial email
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